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“It is easier to build strong children than to repair broken men.” 

 

March 4, 2019          

Dear Chief Brandenburg: 

Keys to Be the Change has a very unique opportunity this year. The Keys Open Doors 

Foundation has offered to match any donations we receive that exceed prior year 

funding. Our programs include Literacy Programs, Drug/Alcohol Prevention, Bullying 

Prevention, and Leadership Initiatives. Our current needs are for youth programming 

as well as organizational management support. 

Please let me know if there is any chance that Keys to Be the Change could secure 

funding from the Key West Police Department for the 2019/2020 fiscal year. I can 

be reached at 541-974-4398 if you have any questions regarding this request. 

Thank you and all  your wonderful personnel that are truly dedicated to our 

community. 

Gratefully yours, 

Heidi R. Golightly 

Executive Director 

Keys to Be the Change 

www.keystobethechange.org 

541-974-4398 
 
Mission Statement: To provide programs, education, awareness and opportunities that empower children, 
youth and adults to improve health, wellness and skills for success in school and in life. 
 
A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY 

CALLING TOLL-FREE WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.  
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